
Improve Greater Mooses Tooth Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement! 
 
Dear Interior Secretary Sally Jewell: 
 
As you know, the National Petroleum Reserve-Alaska (Reserve) contains some of the world's highest-quality wild lands and waters, 
including Teshekpuk Lake and the Colville River, both of which are protected as Special Areas under the Reserve’s 2012 Integrated 
Activity Plan. The Bureau of Land Management recently released a Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement for the Greater 
Mooses Tooth Unit #1 project that could result in the first commercial production of oil from federal lands in the Reserve since the 
finalization of the 2012 area-wide plan.  Your agency must ensure that any approval of this project results in the smallest possible 
environmental footprint, minimizes cumulative impacts of this and future development within the Reserve, and that protective 
measures are put in place for the surrounding communities, wildlife, and the Teshekpuk Lake and Colville River Special Areas within 
close proximity to the development.  Please work to improve the Greater Mooses Tooth Supplemental Environmental Impact 
Statement. 
 
In order to deliver your comments to Secretary Jewell, please print clearly and fill out the information completely. 
 

FIRST NAME LAST NAME ADDRESS CITY STATE ZIP CODE PHONE EMAIL 

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

 
 By signing the petition today, you will be guaranteed to receive email updates and action alerts from Alaska Wilderness League to help keep Alaska wild! 

Please return completed petition to: Alaska Wilderness League, 122 C St. NW, Suite 240, Washington, DC  20001 


